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ROTHERHAM METRO 
Committee 
Chairman 

Steve Russell 
steverussell99@outlook.com 

Treasurer 
Yvonne Waterhouse 

Secretary 
Sally McGrother 

Membership Secretary 
Angela Wood 

Gala Secretary 
Colin Woodcock 
Publicity Officer 
Steven Empson 

emp222@live.co.uk 
Masters Secretary 

Jo Gavelle 
Swimming Secretary 

Vacant 
Fundraising Secretary 

Vacant 
Education Officer 

Simon Cliff 
Club Shop & Kit 

Secretary 
Liz Shiel 

Welfare Officer 
Margaret Pearson 

Competition Secretary 
Deborah Bushby 
Liaison Officers 

Wath 
Paula Kellett 

Aston 
Charlotte Doneo 

Anna Behan 
Coaches 

Head Coach 
Alan Kirton 
A Squad 

Alan Kirton 
A2 Squad 

Gemma Roper 
B Squad 

Wath - Claire Snee 
Aston - Mark Hesling 

C/D Squads 
Wath - James Guy 

Aston - Helen Turner 

To Debbie Cocking who 
achieved a National 
Qualifying Time in the 
100m Butterfly at the 
Leeds National Qualifier 
Meet – she will now go 
on to represent 
Rotherham Metro at the 
National Championships 
in July. 

Also to Rob Pearson 
who has qualified for the 
National Championships 
in the 50m and 100m 

National Qualifying Times  Achieved 
 

******* CONGRATULATIONS ******* 

 

Your Club Needs You 

 There are currently three 
vacancies on the 
committee for the 
positions of Swimming 
Secretary, Fund 
Raising Secretary & 
Gala Secretary. Please 
just don’t assume 
someone else will do 
this. If you think you 
have something to offer 
please speak up. These 
jobs involve: 
 
Swimming Secretary: 
Advertising upcoming 
gala and submitting 
them . 
 
This is a very important 
job as obviously our 
swimmers will not be 
able to enter galas if the 
entries are not 
processed, Full training 
and support would be 
provided. 
 

  

Backstroke. 

He has also qualified for 
the British Gas 
International Meet in 
Manchester in June in the 
50m Backstroke. This is a 
very prestigious meet and 
used for the selection of 
the GB Youth squad. 

 
WELL DONE and Good 
luck to both of our 
swimmers 
 

 

  

Gala Secretary: 
Coordinating 
volunteers for our 
Galas; organising 
trophies and medals. 
 
The club cannot exist 
in its current form 
without the income 
generated from the 
Ponds Forge Galas. 
Full training will  be 
provided including 
shadowing the 
current secretary at 
our Ponds Forge 
Galas. 
 
Fund Raising 
Secretary:  
Organising fund 
raising/social events. 
Looking into potential 
funding/sponsorship 
opportunities. 
 
There are a lot of 
willing volunteers who 

already help with this 
area we just need 
someone to co-
ordinate and organise 
events. 
 
If you feel that you 
are able to help and 
would like further 
information please 
contact Steve Russell 
or  Debbie Sotheran. 
 
UPCOMING GALAS 
 

Worksop Dolphins 
Sat August 30

th
 

closing date 22
nd

 June 
 

Metro September Gala 
Sat 20

th
 September 

closing date 27
th
 July 

 
Winter Yorkshires 
11

th
 / 12

th
 October 

closing date tbc 
 

South Axholme Sharks 
Sun 26

th
 October 

closing date 2
nd

 Aug 

 

  

  

  

New Newsletter 

Welcome to a new trial 
newsletter aimed at keeping you 
up to date with what is 
happening in the club. The main 
aim of this first issue is to make 
an appeal for any parents who 
are able to become more 
involved in the club. 
 
If anyone has anything they 
would like to contribute to future 
editions of the Newsletter please 
e-mail  me. This can be news, 
fund-raising information jokes 
etc. etc. etc. – all ideas 
welcome. 
 
Thank you – Steve Empson 

 

Like our facebook page to keep more up to date: https://www.facebook.com/#!/rotherhammetro 


